
From: Peter Wiese
To: SENR Exhibits
Subject: Please Oppose HB 4109 and Support the Compromise Amendments
Date: Friday, February 21, 2020 7:50:08 AM

Dear Chair Dembrow,

Please support Oregon farmers by voting no on the current form of HB 4109 and backing the bi-partisan
compromise which provides time to develop workable alternatives to Chlopyrifos.

Sincerely,

Peter Wiese
93130 Giant Oak Dr
Junction City, OR 97448
peterwiese48@gmail.com
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